The National Inquiry into Missing and Murdered Indigenous
Women and Girls is Happening Now!

Prior to the hearings, the National Inquiry is inviting family members, loved ones, and survivors
to reach out and identify themselves.

This is the only way to ensure active participation in the process.

Please email the National Inquiry at Profile@mmiwg-ffada.ca with your name, contact
information, and location. A member of the team will contact you.

Your testimony is wanted and needed!
To identify yourself and to provide testimony:
e-mail: Profile@mmiwg-ffada.ca

Phone: 1-844-348-4119

A message from the National Inquiry:

“Our women and girls (including heterosexual, Two-Spirit, lesbian, gay, bisexual, transgendered,
queer, and those with disabilities or special needs) are sacred. We would like to recognize every
single family member and loved one of the missing or murdered Indigenous women, girls and
LGBTQ2S people in Canada. We want to express our deepest sympathies for your loss and we
are grateful for every story that you will choose to share with us in the search for truth.”
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*This document was created by the BC Federation of Labour to help spread information on how to contact the Inquiry. Any
queries regarding the Inquiry should be directed to the contact information listed above.*
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